3800 Quisenberry Drive
Alexandria, VA 22309
June 29, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

We wholeheartedly recommend Capital Construction of America, Inc. for your home
remodeling projects. We called them to get an estimate for remodeling our bathrooms
because a friend highly recommended them to us after they had used Capital
Construction for their remodeling project.

From the start, Katie Choi was a delight to work with. She came to our home several
times to draw up plans for us and to show us various tile combinations so that we could
see what they would look like in our home. Even when we decided to add a second sink
and therefore area to the master bath, Capital Construction came in with the best estimate.
Katie, without extra charge, even took care of the permit process with Fairfax County,
taking our application to the proper office so we would not have to.

Work started when promised, and was completed when promised. Joe Kim, our main
construction man, took excellent care of our home, and did excellent work. Everyone on
the project did. No damage was done during demolition, and all of the old bathroom
materials were hauled away the same day they were removed. No marks were made on
the carpets during any of the work, and great care was taken to keep construction dust to
the lowest possible level.

We are totally pleased with our new bathrooms! We will call Capital Construction again
next year for an estimate when we are ready to tackle the kitchen remodeling project.

Sincerely,
pyn P

Steve and Susan Young



